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1.    Happy Holidays from qldwater
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2008 was a big year for the Queensland Water Industry. Looking back at a year filled with Local Government amalgamations, institutional and regulatory reform, droughts, floods and economic crisis, the stoic and unflappable people who make our industry possible deserve a pat on the back. Unfortunately, there is no time to rest on your laurels. 2009 is going to be a crucial year of change and acclimatisation to the new regimes, starting with a State Government election early in the year.

 

If you are still hard at work and reading this message before the Christmas-New Year period we wish you a happy and safe break with your family and friends. For those who have to work through, we hope you get a chance to relax and reflect on an important year sometime soon.

 

If you are reading this email having just returned from a holiday period, we are assuming you are refreshed and keen to get started on what promises to be an exciting and full year for our industry!!

 

 

Thanks again all members and the water industry in general for your support in 2008.

The qldwater team.
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This message may be passed on to interested individuals and organisations.
To add your name to the distribution list, email “subscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au
To remove your name from the distribution list, email “unsubscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au 
Visit qldwater at http://www.qldwater.com.au/ 
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